Bealings School -  Sports Premium Funding Financial Year 2017-2018

For this financial year Bealings School has received £13348 in funding and enabled the school to improve the quality and breadth of PE and sports provision.
The Children receive high quality PE lessons every week from a fully qualified coach covering many activities throughout the year.                                                                                 = £5700

All children in years 3 & 4 took part in an intensive three week swimming course at Martlesham Primary Academy during June 2017. The children had a lesson everyday and were transported there and back by coach.                                                                                                       =  £1449
The funding also enables children to take part in a Dance Project with other local schools.  This is thrd yhear we have participated in this project.   Four schools work with dance artist Sam Moss over a period of 8 weeks which culminates in a performance  at the Jerwood  Dance Theatre in March.                                                              
                                                                                                                                        = £1518
The funding also allows the children to receive regular PE sessions from their class teachers and enabled the purchase of equipment for these lessons.
Equipment Purchased:-
Foam footballs for playground play 
Hi5 Netballs and netball bibs
Footballs
Playmats for gymnastics
Football goal for KS1 children
Rounders bats
Tennis balls

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have also been able to

Sporting Competions 
Pyramid Schools Rounders Champions – Summer 2017
Family of Small Schools Football Champions and runners up in Hi 5 netball Autumn 2017
Under 11 Table Tennis Tournament – boys and girls
Inspire Suffolk – U11s Boys Football Festival October 2017 –runners up

Inspire Suffolk – U11s Girls Football Festival October 2017

Events to come

Pyramid Schools Football and Hi5 netball Tournament at Kesgrave High School March 2018



